
EXHIBITIONS REPORT – SPRING 2017 

  

SCHEDULES: 

   As of this writing (May 9, 2017), I have approved 128 shows for the 2017 show 
season. I don’t anticipate receipt of many more approval requests for spring shows, but 
there should be the usual 2 fall shows, for an estimated total number of shows slightly 
under last year’s 135. 

Respectfully submitted, Lois Rose. 

 

SUPPLIES: 

   As of May 13th, I have received 67 orders for a total of $6,663.  I expect to receive 
about 10-12 more orders before the end of June.  

   I have received the new catalog from which we order the ribbons and rosettes and 
the prices have increased and we will need to slightly raise the prices for next year.  
The ribbons and small rosettes were last increased in 2012 and the large rosettes were 
last increased in 2010.  Therefore:   

   I move that we increase the prices of the ribbons to $12 for a pack of 25, that we 
increase the price of the large rosettes to $8 each, and that we increase the price of the 
small rosettes to $7 each, effective Jan 1, 2018. 

Respectfully submitted, Susan Boyce 

 

SHOW REPORTS: 

   Show reports are being received at a steady pace.  Twenty-five have been received 
as of May 10th including one electronic report.  There have also been four 
cancellations. 

   A couple of the reports initially were received by Susan Boyce.  These shows were 
using forms from last year.  We have included a reminder in the May News & Notes to 
use the 2017 form and including the correct address.  The reminder also points to 
where people can find the approved show list arranged by date. 

Wayne Messer, Exhibition Show Reports 


